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American Veterinary Medical History Society

June 2023

Dia dhaoibh (Greetings in Gaelic)
With your connection to Irish heritage, you may be interested in knowing about a new book currently in preparation for publication by our Society.  

Five Irishmen, Five Brothers, Five Veterinary Surgeons
by John E. Going, PhD, great grandson of one of the remarkable brothers, is the story of the five Going brothers (James, William, John, Samuel, and Frederick), all born in County Tipperary, in the mid-1800s, the sons of a medical doctor. 

The book follows the historic and intriguing careers of each of these veterinary surgeons from earning their veterinary degrees through their professional activities in Ireland, England, India, and the United States. They were participants and contributed to the development of veterinary medicine in America. 
Why is the background of these unique brothers important to history? Among their notable accomplishments include:
· One of the first graduate veterinarians to serve in the capacity of Army veterinarian

· The first to eradicate a serious outbreak of contagious disease (glanders)

· The first from within the army to propose commission rank for army veterinarians

· Author of a bill in the House of Representatives to commission army veterinarians

· Second army veterinarian to die in combat

· Second army veterinarian to serve in 3 regiments: with the fourth longest tenure of 19 years 

· Represented 25% of all Army veterinarians in 1880

· Only Army veterinarian who was also a Medical Doctor

· Participated in the Big Horn and Yellowstone Expedition, Battle of the Rosebud, and the Horsemeat March

· Member of the Wallowa Expedition

We hope you will be interested in purchasing a copy when available later this year. Pre-publication orders are being accepted now. Being a non-profit organization, donations to help offset production costs are greatly appreciated.

Please see the enclosed/attached flyer. Go to the website at www.avmhs.org/five-irishmen-book to see the table of contents and get details for ordering and donating. 
Thank you for your interest and support of the history of the veterinary medical profession and for your ongoing appreciation of the many contributions from the Irish.
Sincerely,
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Marianne Y. Ash, DVM, MVPH, DACVPM, FNAP

AVMHS President

avmhs.info@gmail.com
AVMHS is a non-profit 501 (c) 3 educational organization. 
